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October 18, 2017 
 
 
Leslie E. Wong, PhD 
President 
San Francisco State University 
1600 Holloway Avenue 
Administration Building 562 
San Francisco, CA 94132 
 
Dear President Wong: 
 
On behalf of the Council on Education for Public Health, I am pleased to advise you that the CEPH Board 
of Councilors acted at its October 5-7, 2017 meeting to accredit the university’s Public Health Program for 
a seven-year term, extending to December 31, 2024, with an interim report due in fall 2018. The interim 
report will relate to the following issues: program evaluation, diversity plans, baccalaureate student data, 
student outcomes and workforce development.  
 
We are attaching a copy of the Council’s final accreditation report. This is identical to the team’s report that 
you received prior to our meeting.  
 
We appreciated the many courtesies extended to the site visit team during its visit.  
       

Sincerely, 
 
        
 
 
 
       
       Rose Marie Martinez, ScD 
       President 
 
cc:   Mary Beth Love, PhD 
 CEPH Councilors 


